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1. Notes on the site reference numbering system  

 

1.1 It was brought to our attention that the reference numbering system of the site 

allocations assessed in the Sustainability Appraisal does not match the reference 

numbering system of the site allocations as set out in Table 1 of the Publication (Pre-

Submission) version of the Local Plan. 

1.2 Please refer to the Appendix B of the Sustainability Appraisal which provides 

the site name and the site reference used in the study. 

 


